
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 2025 
 
 
To whom it may concern  
 
 
Re: Use of Hand Tools on Site 
 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to clarify our company’s policy 
regarding the use of hand tools on client sites. 
 
As part of our internal procedures and safety protocols, NMT currently only uses 
hand tools in our controlled head office environment. For reasons of both safety 
and operational efficiency, we do not use hand tools on client sites. This is to 
ensure that any work carried out meets the highest standards of safety and is 
performed using the appropriate tools and equipment suited for each specific task. 
 
Should you require any specific tools or equipment for tasks on-site, we would be 
happy to discuss the provision of these resources and ensure everything is in 
place to meet both our standards and your requirements. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. Should you have any further 
questions or need clarification on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
GWhite 
Gerry White  
Director on behalf of NMT Crane hire Ltd 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


